Be part of the new Sea Bass Fisheries Management Plan (FMP)

The Department for Environment, Food & Rural Affairs (DEFRA) will publish a new Fisheries
Management Plan (FMP) for sea bass in 2023. DEFRA and Policy Lab are working together to
co-create the new plan with a diverse range of individuals and interest groups in this space, and
we are inviting you to get involved!

Policy Lab will be in the Newlyn Harbour for a drop-in session to meet fishers and other
stakeholders and discuss your experiences of bass fishing and regulation.

Wednesday, 10 August 2022
12.30 - 5pm (with a break between 2-3pm)
The Ferry Hotel (restaurant), 1 Promenade, Walney, Barrow-in-Furness,
LA14 3PE

Thisis a unique opportunity to contribute your views and insights about an important issue that
affects every single bass fisher across the country. We are looking forward to hearing from you!

How do | sign up for future engagements?

We will be running a number of engagement activities, including a nation-wide online debate in
the week commencing 15 August 2022. To sign up please:

e Complete online form at tinyurl.com/seabassfmp; or
e Scanthe QR code and fill in the information.

E If you have any other questions, you can email us at bass@policylab.gov.uk

Who are Policy Lab?

Policy Lab is a small multidisciplinary team based at the Department for Education. Their team
includes policymakers, designers and researchers. They work with policy teams across the
government, supporting them to get closer to the real lives of the people they are creating
policy for, and to co-design new solutions.
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